
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
14 December 2018 
 
To: ASX Company Announcements Platform 
 

BRISBANE BRONCOS LIMITED AND ITS CONTROLLED ENTITIES 
2018 FINANCIAL YEAR FORECAST ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
In accordance with Listing Rule 3.1, the Board of Brisbane Broncos Limited announce that the before tax 
profit for the Group for the financial year ended 31 December 2018 is expected to be approximately 20% 
to 25% below the corresponding 2017 result. 
 
Included in the profit result for the year are costs related to participation in the inaugural NRLW competition, 
home game related shortfalls and coaching department and player restructure costs. 
 
The underlying performance of the business remains strong with total forecasted revenue growth of more 
than 10% in 2018 compared to the prior year.  
 
For further information, please contact me on 07 3858 9101. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Brisbane Broncos Limited 
Louise Lanigan 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


